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Thanks Summer Staff 2013 

29 different personalities + 13 different home states + 12 different colleges = 
one great summer staff! The work that gets done each summer (food served, 
toilets cleaned, fences mended, campers cared for, phones answered) is only 
possible with a great crew of summer staff. Of course we had a lot of fun 
together too - work hard, play hard! So thanks, summer staff, for being the 
eyes, ears, hands, and feet of Jesus Christ! 

 
 
Summer Staff Reflections 

I thoroughly enjoyed my summer out at RMMC. Coming out to the mountains from the 
midwest was more than just a change of topographical scenery. What I found was new and 
deepened relationships with summer staff, permanent staff, and campers of all ages where I 
was able to learn from and with them. The summer days and nights filled with hiking, music, 
and thoughtful and fun conversations alike made it a summer I won’t soon forget. For allowing 
the space for me to learn about others, God, and myself, thanks RMMC.  - David Zehr 
 
 
When I applied for the job I intended to give away my time and 
energy for the summer not expecting much in return. For the most 
part I was giving more of myself away than I ever had to before, but I 

gained more than I could even imagine. I learned a lot about myself, gained many good friends, 
memoires, and experiences, and grew in my faith and learned a lot about Mennonite culture 
and background. The summer was truly transformative and the best summer I can remember.
                           - Riley Sprunger 
 

YOU’VE BEEN SPOTTED! 
 
We spotted Carmen Selzer (Sharon Springs, KS) wearing her RMMC shirt. Carmen, 
picture here with her husband Todd, was playing Couples Bunco. Carmen and her 
family have been participants in Family Camp for a number of years and have also 
volunteered at camp multiple times.  Thanks, Carmen, for sharing RMMC and 
hopefully you won the game, too! Share your “spotted” photo with us. Email it to 
jenelle@rmmc.org. 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS (and plan to come!) 

October 10-13  Unfinished Objects (UFO) Quilter’s Retreat 
Oct. 31 - Nov. 3 Fall Mennonite Quilter’s Retreat 
November 8-10 Pastor’s Retreat 


